
From: Mark Shearman 

Sent: 21 August 2017 13:48 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: RE: Planning & listed building applications - 2017/3473/P & 2017/3654/L - 41 Earlham 

Street 

Hi Tony, 

The illumination levels would be approximately 300 cd/m2 – based on your comments I trust this is 

acceptable! 

Yes the door would remain (obviously the timber above to be added etc). 

Best regards, 

Mark  

Mark Shearman 

Director 

 

 

Bramah House 

65-71 Bermondsey Street 

London SE1 3XF 

 


